STATE OF CALIFORNIA GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3238

March 29, 2019

Bret Lane

Chief Executive Officer

Southern California Gas Company
555 West 5% Street

Los Angeles, California 90013

Re: Los Angeles County Department of Public Health March 11, 2019 Request for Data
Dear Mr. Lane,

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) has been made aware of a request from Los
Angeles County Department of Public Health (Public Health) for three types of records and data,
as well as a request for facility access to collect samples from the Aliso Canyon gas storage
facility (Aliso Canyon). Please take this as direction from the CPUC to comply with the Public
Health letter and meet their requests.

In the spirit of transparency, please also provide Public Health with an explanation of natural gas
production and scrubber processes that occur at Aliso Canyon. This information on residual
crude oil and brine water contained in the gas storage reservoirs, which are depleted oil fields, is
important in making decisions for the health and safety of Californians.

Sincerely,

Alice Stebbins

Executive Director
California Public Utilities Commission

Cc: Edward Randolph, Energy Division Director
Brian Prusnek, Sempra Utilities
Wayne Nastri, Executive Director, South Coast Air Quality Management District
Angelo J. Bellomo, Deputy Director for Health Protection



